
PUBLIC HEARING        July 23, 2002 
 
 At 7:15 P.M. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing at the Town Hall, 18 
State Street, Brockport, New York on July 23, 2002.  The purpose of the public hearing was to 
hear all persons in favor of or against the adoption of Local Law No. 1-2002 �  Retirement 
Incentive Program.  
 
Present: Town of Sweden Supervisor Lester, Councilman Carges, Councilwoman 

Connors, and Councilman Wheat.  
 
Also present: Jim Hamlin, 50 Park Ave., Julie Lapinski, 4016 Sweden Walker Road. 
 
 At 7:15PM Supervisor Lester called the Public Hearing to order.  The Town Clerk read 
the legal notice of the hearing. 
 
 Supervisor Lester announced the purpose of the Local Law.  Every so often New York 
State makes a retirement incentive available to public employees.  The municipalities must adopt 
the retirement incentive in order for their employees to participate. 
 
 Employees fifty years of age and with ten years of service may apply and get one month 
of service for every year worked up to a maximum of three years.  Mrs. Jones mentioned the 
names of some of the employees that would be eligible. 
 
 Councilwoman Windus-Cook arrived at 7:25 PM. 
 
 As there were no further questions to come before the Board, the Supervisor closed the 
Public Hearing at 7:30 PM. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Gail A. DeToy 
      Town Clerk 
 
 


